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PRESS RELEASE 
Fort Bend County Offices Closed Due to Impending Impact of Tropical Storm 

Beryl  
  

(FORT BEND, TX) -  Fort Bend County Judge KP George today announced that due 
to the expected impact of Tropical Storm Beryl, all Fort Bend County offices and 
facilities will be closed on Monday, July 8, 2024.  
  
Fort Bend County offices and facilities are expected to return to normal operations 
on Tuesday, July 9, 2024. The Fort Bend County Judge’s Office and the Office of 
Homeland Security & Emergency Management will continue to monitor weather 
conditions throughout the night and will provide updates on county operations 
should status changes be required.  

“The safety and well-being of our county residents and employees are our top 
priority and this is the best decision to safeguard everyone. I urge everyone to stay 
informed and prepared in the face of this severe weather emergency,” stated Judge 
George.  
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